
 

 

 

October 22, 2019 

 

The New York State Commission on Legislative, Judicial, and Executive 

Compensation invites you to testify at either a public hearing in Manhattan on 

November 4 at 10 a.m., or in Albany on November 14 at 1 p.m.  The hearing in 

Manhattan will be held at New York Law School (185 West Broadway, New York, 

NY, 10013).  The hearing in Albany will be held on SUNY’s campus at a yet-to-be-

determined location.  For further information on the Commission, please visit our 

website at http://nyscommissiononcompensation.org/.  Prior registration is not 

required to testify at either public hearing.  Nevertheless, for planning purposes it 

would be helpful to the Commission for you to advise it if you plan to testify.  In 

any event, if you would like to contact the Commission about testifying in person 

or submitting written materials for the Commission’s review, please email: 

nyscompensation@gmail.com. 
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